
 

 

 

 
2024 Grant Cycle Updates 

 
Eligibility:  

• MMFA accepts grant applications from 501(c)(3)s domiciled in the United 
States and from Moravian ministries in North American countries. 
Preference is given to U.S. Moravian congregations, fellowships, agencies, 
missions and emerging ministries.  

 
• Previous recipients may apply for a grant from the same fund every three 

years*; this means if your last grant award from a fund was prior to or in 
2021, you are eligible to apply again in 2024.  

 
• If you applied for a grant and were not awarded one, you may apply to 

that fund again at any time.  
 

• Previous recipients may apply for a grant from a different fund at any time. 
 

• All applicants will be required to have a consultation prior to receiving the 
information to apply online.  
 
*The Prison Ministry Fund is currently accepting applications from 
organizations regardless of the last time they received a grant from the 
Fund. Preference will be given to new applicants.  
 
 

Number of applications:  
• Each organization may submit only one grant application in 2024.  

 
 

Pass-through grants (defined as the applicant giving all or a portion of the grant 
award to another organization): 

• We strongly encourage the organization that will be utilizing the grant 
award to be the applicant. 

 
• Pass-through grant applicants will answer an additional question on the 

application to assist our Grant Advisory Committee with making award 
decisions.  
 
 



 

 

 

 
 

Timing:  
May 15-June 15: application period 
July 30: applicants notified of decision 
July 31: grant awards announced 
 
 
Application Process: 
We are excited to announce that organizations will be able to apply online in 
2024. Applicants will create an account for their organization and be able to log 
in to submit their application, see the award decision, and submit their grant 
report once the funds have been utilized.  
More information will be shared during the consultation. 
 
 
If you have any questions about this year’s field of interest fund grant cycle, 
please contact Laura Watson, Vice President/Director of Programs at 
336.725.2589 or lwatson@mmfa.com.  


